
	
Funds	for	this	program	have	been	provided	through	a	21st	Century	Community	Learning	Center	program	grant	from	the	Maryland	
Department	of	Education.		The	Gateway	Enrichment	Program	will	provide	equitable	access	to	all	interested	participants;	and	does	
not	and	shall	not	discriminate	on	the	basis	or	race,	color,	religion,	gender,	disability,	or	national	origin.	
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Fall Sessions 
ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE 
     Environmental Science is project-based.  
Students will design a respite area in the 
JMMS garden and garden runoff abatement. 
     Environmental Science is open to students 
in all grades and will meet on Mondays and 
Wednesdays. 
LEGO ROBOTICS COMPETITION 
     Lego Robotics is project-based.  Students 
will participate various challenges.  This will be 
our first attempt at forming a Lego Robotics 
Competition Team.   
     This session is only open to 8th graders and 
will meet on Mondays and Wednesdays. 
MATH SUPPORT 
     Math support provides instruction aligned 
with the current 8th grade math curriculum.   
     This session open to all 8th graders and 
Math 7 Honors students, and meets on 
Tuesday and Thursday. 
LEGO ROBOTICS EXPLORATION 
     Lego Robotics is project-based.  This 
session is designed any student with limited to 
no experience with robotics. 
    This session is open to 6th and 7th graders 
and will meet on Tuesday and Thursdays. 
DRAMA 
     Drama is project-based.  Students will not 
only write scripts but will also perform.  
Students will produce PSAs geared towards 
their peers.  
     This session is open to all students and will 
meet on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

The Gateway Enrichment “STEAM”  

FALL PROGRAM 
At James Madison Middle School 

Register online at www1.pgcps.org/jamesmadison/ 
Click on the GATEWAY Logo or the Registration Link 
 
 
 
 

 

     McDougall International, Inc. and James Madison 
Middle School are delighted to offer a Fall program 
featuring academic and enrichment activities:  Lego 
Robotics, Environmental Science, Drama, and Math 
Support. 
 
     The program: 

• is open to all  6th, 7th, and 8th grade students; 
• will begin Monday, September 19, 2016 and 

end Thursday, December 15,  2016;  
• operates 4:15 PM – 6:15 PM; 
• will provide snacks; 
• features a student teacher ratio of 15:1; 
• is FREE! 

 
If you are interested in your child participating in the 
program, please complete the online registration.  
Students will be selected on a first come, first serve basis.  
Once students are selected, parents will be notified and 
asked to participate in a mandatory parent orientation. 
 

Please contact Ms. Djuana Wilson at 
djuana.wilson@pgcps.org  

for more information/questions. 


